City of Anaheim
Anaheim Fire & Rescue

April 30, 2021

Carl Schulz, MD

Medical Director

Orange County Emergency Medical Services
405 W. 5th Street, Suite 301

Santa Ana, CA 92701

Subject: ALS Unit Change

This letter serves to officially notify OCEMS of changes to the 911 ALS Paramedic
coverage in the City of Anaheim starting April 30, 2021.

Anaheim Fire & Rescue is putting into service Anaheim Engine 12 in the City of Anaheim.,
The unit will eventually fill the growing area surrounding Anaheim Stadium and the
Platinum Triangle. During the building of the station the Unit will be staffed as an ALS unit
with a minimum of two Paramedics and will be housed at Fire Station 10. Below, each item
in Policy 705.00 are addressed. Additionally, Anaheim Fire has contact OCC and UCI Base
and informed them of the additional unit.

OCEMS Policy #705.00
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AE12 will be located in the Anaheim Hills arca of Anaheim for approximately one year
and then moved to the Anaheim Resort area in the Platinum Triangle.
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N/A

The Fire Engine / ALS Unit will go into service on April 30, 2021.

Anaheim Fire will continue to utilize and maintain telecommunications as specified by
OCEMS.

Anaheim Fire will maintain all drug and solution inventory and basic and ALS medical
equipment and supplies as specified by OCEMS.

Training will be maintained for meeting the two Paramedic per ALS unit standard.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Respectfully,

Dave Barry
Anaheim Fire & Rescue
EMS Manager / EMS Director



